
 

September 16, 2024 

To the Members of the Mount Juliet Traffic Commission, 

I am opposed to any speed calming devices on either Saddle Wood or 

Saddle Brook roads in the Saddle Wood subdivision. 

There is no support for this as based on the speed studies done on both 

roads.  There was not more than 2% of the traffic that was at an actionable 

speed. 

Further the effect that speed humps have on emergency services is a delay 

in response time.  I have lived in Saddle Wood for five years and have had 

to call for paramedics four times.  I cannot imagine having to wait even a 

minute longer than necessary for the arrival of the paramedics or any delay 

what so ever in their trip to the hospital.  

Please do not approve any speed calming devices for the neighborhood.  

If you consider the added emergency response time and no support from 

the speed studies, it is just not warranted. 

Thank you for your time concerning this matter. 

Sincerely, 

David and Barbara Bressler 

1307 Saddle Horn 

Mount Juliet, TN 37122 


